
 
Inmates at Elmira C.F make signs for local community center 

January 15, 2014 
 

Corrections Officer Curtis Brown suggested to Elmira Superintendent Chappius that inmates create new 
signs for the Ernie Davis Center. The project was approved and the materials were donated. Four 
inmates, in the building and maintenance class worked together for three months to make the three 
wooden signs to be placed inside and outside the community center.   
 
The signs were presented by prison officials to the local community center and were appreciated by all. 
There are other projects in the works for Elmira inmates to assist the community with and it shows the 
positive relationship between the correctional facility and the community surrounding them.  
 
To read the article in the Elmira Star Gazette, click here.  
 

http://www.doccs.ny.gov/DoccsNews/2014/Ernie_Davis_Center_Article.pdf

